
  

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 69 (QUALICUM)  

 

Notice of School Board Office Closure  

During Spring Break 
 

The Board of Education of School District 69 (Qualicum) wishes to 
advise that the administration offices of School District No. 69 
(Qualicum), located in the Parksville Civic & Technology Centre at 
100 Jensen Avenue East, will be closed to the public over the 
Spring Break period from March 13 to 24, 2017. 
 
Regular office hours will resume on Monday, March 27, 2017. 

 

 


